Letter from Walter O’Malley to Vice-President Hubert Humphrey
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June 15, 1965

Vice-Fresident Hubert H, Humphrey
VWhite House
Washington, D, C.

My dear Vice-President Humphrey:

You were thoughtful to send such a cordial telegram to
Milwaokee on the occasion of my addressing the National
Conference of Christians and Jews dinner group. Your
telegram was the only one we read and was received with great
warmth by a fine group of Milwaukee residents,

The telegram also mentions our Dodgers. That opens
an easy door to any ball game in Los Angeles when your busy
schedule might have you in our city.

Sincerely,

WFOM:EM
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